
TOTER
P R O G R A M

The residents living in the highlighted area will be
serviced via an semi automated trash disposal

truck (no curbside manual trash pickup).
Therefore, residents can only use the toter cans

for trash disposal. Suburban Disposal Inc. will not
pick up trash placed in any other can. Recycling

pickup will remain the same. Residents can place
recycling materials in the appropriate recycling

receptacle. Residents are limited to one toter can
per every household.

CAN

If residents have any questions, they can contact the City of Camden Department of Public Works
at 856-757-7034 or via email: publicworks@camdennj.gov

Starting September 2024


